
 
 

 

 

December 13th, 2021 

 

 

Subject: Price increase 

 

 

Valued customers, 

 

Please be advised that we are increasing our pricing 20% on Agora and Zetti Credenza collections effective 

immediately. This price increase is due to changes in the cost of the components.  

 

The prices on all quotes sent before December 13th, 2021 will not be affected by this increase.  

 

Thank you for your support and please do not hesitate to communicate with our customer service team 

regarding any question: 1 855-459-1954 or by email info@rouillard.ca. 
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